
St Helens District High School - Alleged Misappropriation of Funds 

Ms BUTLER question to MINISTER for EDUCATION 

A group of constituents from St Helens would like to know the status of a Department of 
Education investigation into alleged misappropriation of funds and equipment at the St 
Helens District High School. It is our understanding the Department of Education 
investigation began in 2020 and is yet to be resolved some four years later. Could the 
minister update the House on where the current investigation stands? 


